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The Manteno Rotary Club has continued our tradition for several 

years of supporting 2 graduating seniors from Manteno High 

School as they begin their college careers. In 2021 we presented 

two scholarships of $1,000 each to Aiden Carroll, now a student 

at Illinois State University, and Alina Miles, a student at . 

The Manteno Club does careful reading of each of about 10 

scholarship applications we receive each year. We look for 

students who not only do well in school, but who are seeking 

ways to be a positive influence on other students. We also look 

for those who are already involved in the community beyond 

school. We are confident the two applicants we chose will make a 

difference even while they are still in school and most certainly 

afterwards as well. 

After we chose our 2 recipients, we invited them and their 

parents to come to our club meeting to share their plans for 

college and the future. Aiden and Alina were both eager to do 

great things with their lives! 

We presented our scholarships one semester at a time and they 

have both continued to be successful in school. Rotary has made 

a contribution to their future so that they can contribute to 

making our world a better place! 

 


